
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This newsletter provides information about upcoming events relating to Warm Trees, plus a couple of 
knitting-related events. 
 
Morning tea - Thursday 15 June 

We will be holding our morning tea for all knitters, crocheters and crafters on Thursday 15 June, from 
10am to 12, in the Terrace Room. You can bring any finished scarves or other items - or any 
unfinished ones so you can continue working on them that morning. For catering purposes, it would 
be helpful (but not essential) if you can let me know that you are coming. 
 
Last date for scarves - Monday 19 June 

Please can you let us have your scarves and any other items no later than Monday 19 June. Please 
drop them off at the welcome desk at the Village Centre, or else post them to the Friends mailbox: 
 

 Friends of the National Arboretum Canberra 
 PO Box 48  
 Campbell, ACT 2612 
 
If neither of these is possible, please let me know and we can discuss alternative arrangements. 
 
Installing scarves - starts Friday 23 June 

We are planning to install scarves each day from 11am to 1pm, starting on Friday 23 June. We are 
proposing the later start time in the hope that the weather will be a bit warmer and less foggy. 
Hopefully we will be finished by the following Friday 30 June. Can you please let me know if you can 
help this year, and if so, which day(s).  
 
If you want to help but can only do so in the afternoons, please let me know, and which days you 
prefer - if we have enough people then we can also have afternoon sessions. If the weather is 
particularly cold and/or wet we might have to run afternoon sessions anyway. 
 
Warm Trees launch - Thursday 6 July 

The formal launch will be on Thursday 6 July at 2:30 pm, in the Village Centre. We will be sending 
out invitations nearer the time. 
 
And a couple of upcoming knitting related events that might be of interest to you - 
 
World Knit and Crochet in Public Day - Saturday 10 June 

At the National Capital Exhibition, Regatta place, starting at 11 am. It is hosted in association with 
Canberra Knitters and Crocheters 
 
Yarn Craft Tours to New Zealand - from 28 October 

See flyer below 
 
And finally, thank you all so much for your contributions to Warm Trees this year. 
 
Jan Morgan 
31 May 2023 

contact@friendsarboretumcanberra.org.au 
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